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To:      Chairman Petersen and members of the Senate Transportation Committee 
From:  Kent Selk, Driver Services Manager, Division of Vehicles 
Date:   February 13, 2020 
RE:     Senate Bill 356 
 

 
Good morning Mr. Chairman and members of the Senate Transportation Committee: 
 
The Division of Vehicles requested the introduction of this bill. 
 
Currently the definition for vehicle class in KSA, 8-234b uses gross vehicle weight 
rating.  We would like to keep gross vehicle weight rating with the addition of or gross 
vehicle weight to the definition.  This will also align the definition with Federal Motor 
Carrier Safety Administration CFR 383.5.  We thank you for the opportunity to make this 
technical correction to our statute.  
 
 
I stand for questions.  
 
 
 
  

 

 


